
August 6, 1978

Mr. Robert Mc Cuistion
2606 Hospital Blvd.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Mr. Mc Cuistion:

According to Mrs. Betty Foster's statement in the Saturday,
August 5, 1978 Corpus Christi Caller-Times, she stated that
to her Knowledge the memo sent out by Mr. D. R. Collins has
not offended any employees at the hospital. Here is a word
of wisdom -- if she thinks for a minute that she has not
offended the Spanish speaking employees, she is mistaken
because "your" hospital, (taxpayer' s hospital) has offended
the Spanish speaking community of this city.

Also, she stated that no adverse comments were made by
employees attending the meeting. Do you believe that people
working for you, and you paying their wages are going to
speak out and say anything against you?

I believe that the Spanish speaking employees at Memorial
Medical Center should be treated with more respect and
admiration because you will not find a more loyal group of
people than the Spanish speaking people.

Sincerely,

A Concerned Citizen

CC: Mr. D. R. Collins \*
Mrs. Betty Foster
Dr. Hector P. Garcia
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